
YOSEMITE WARD

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

August 27, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
August 27, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Curtis Flynn

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matthew Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…3
Now Let Us Rejoice

Invocation
Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…189
O Thou, Before the World Began

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament
Bro. Xandei Souders

Intermediate Hymn…227
There is Sunshine in My Soul Today

Bro. Adam Johnson

Closing Hymn…286
Oh, What Songs of the Heart

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website
You may view the complete bulletin here.

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
TheweekendingAug26-WHatch,DeeMoffett,SherriePrescott,Flynn
TheweekendingSep02-Diaz,K.Weir,Haynes,Martins,Cappadonia
TheweekendingSep09-Miller,Mayhew,Durkson,Olsen,TaylorJohnson

Sunday School Lesson - September 3rd “Ye Are the
Body of Christ” As you prayerfully read the assignment,
the Holy Ghost may speak to you in subtle ways (see 1
Kings 19:11-12). Recording these impressions will help you
recall the feelings and thoughts you had during your study.
1 Corinthians 8-13

Priesthood & Relief Society - August 27th. “One in
Christ” Elder D. Todd Christopherson
CFM “Be Perfectly Joined together” 1 Corinthians 1-7

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for this
Sunday, August 27that 9:00 am in the chapel. Practices will be
held on the 2nd and4th Sundays of each month. All are welcome.

Young Women’s Clothing Exchange
Wednesday, September 6th

Please drop off new or gently used clothing
on or before Sunday, September 3rd

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block this Sunday, August 27th and continue to be open
on the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to
get started with your family history, find ancestors to take to
the temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.

The Lord’s Vineyard needs your assistance.
The Yosemite Ward Vineyard Harvest assignment is
right around the corner and all ward members are
invited to come out on the afternoon of Wednesday
August 30th where many hands can make light work.
The harvest will continue daily through September
2nd until complete if we don’t finish Wednesday
evening. More information will be made available
during Sunday services.


